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Attendee Arrival Instructions 
 

The GLC-AAPM 2012 Fall Chapter Meeting will take place in the 

Ballenger Auditorium at McLaren Flint, 401 S. Ballenger Hwy, Flint, MI 

48532. 

  

Guests are asked to park in the white spaces behind the Genesys Building (see 

map). A shuttle will pick up guests at point A, beginning at 9:15 AM on 11/9/12. 

The shuttle will take guests to point B where they can enter Ballenger Auditorium. 

  

In the afternoon, guests will walk over to the McLaren Proton Therapy Center for 

a tour. A shuttle will take guests from point C to A, starting at 3:45 PM. 

  

Attendees who arrive late may call Security at (810) 342-3333, to ask for the 

shuttle.  Likewise, attendees who must leave early can call, or exit through the 

main entrance of the hospital and ask the attendant at the security booth to call 

the shuttle.  Walking from point A – B is discouraged because there is construction 

on the sidewalks and no crosswalk available. 

  
If any guests require overnight accommodations, we recommend the Holiday Inn 

Flint Gateway Centre. Call (810) 232-5300 for reservations, and ask for the 

McLaren rate. A complimentary shuttle can take you from the hotel to McLaren 

Flint. 
 



 

 

 


